
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/26/2017 4:49:50 AM

First name: Margaret

Last name: Bathgate

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am very much in favor of the expansion on Gold Peak for Alpine and Freestyle skiing competition.

My daughter skied for SSCV when she was in high school and trained on Cook Shack. It was very hard for the

families of skiers from other clubs to get to Cook Shack without buying a full day lift ticket (to stand around at the

course). Plus the proximity to SSCV would have been great as the club has training facilities that dovetail with on

mountain training.

Additionally, we want Vail to be capable of hosting first class competitions be they alpine or freestyle. This

expansion would enable us to host such events. 

It has been necessary for a long time so I am thrilled it is finally in the works and a possibility for the future

athletes of Vail. When you look at all the good will and great PR we get from successful athletes (Mikala,

Lindsey, etc) you see the need to support SSCV and it's athletes. Even if you aren't involved with SSCV or skiing,

if you live in Vail you are positively impacted by those athletes.


